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Hurworth Primary School

Westfield Drive

Hurworth

Darlington

DL2 2ET

Tel: 01325 720028

Registered in England:  8027885

admin@hurworthprimary.com
Head Teacher:  Mrs A Maddison

12th June 2020
Dear Parent/Carer,

RE:  PARENTAL CONSENT AGREEMENT

As part of the process of updating our school database, Hurworth Primary school also requests consent for social media, photographic images and video media, online safety and educational visits permissions, of your child, along with mobile phone usage agreement (parent). 

Social media is a fantastic way for us to communicate and promote positive news about the school, our children and the work that we do, but also a way of engaging you as parents in your children’s day to day school activities as we know that many of you are active on social media channels and enjoy hearing about what your child does on a day to day basis.

We hope that by using social media to share our stories, photographs and videos where relevant that we can further strengthen communications between Hurworth Primary School and the local community and we look forward to sharing updates and good news with you. We will also be sharing news and updates from other sources which our parent network may find interesting.

In order to do this, we would politely request your permission to use your child’s image/ first name and activities they are involved in on our school social media channels in the same way that we do in the local press and PR or on the school’s website. Hurworth Primary School is part of a Multi Academy Trust and, while social media will not become the sole way we communicate with our parents, all schools within the Trust will be embracing social media to help us celebrate our children’s and the school’s achievements.

We would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that all content that we share in relation to the school and children will be entirely appropriate and all our team members involved in social media activity have been trained and are aware of safeguarding procedures.

Please read, complete the attached consent and agreement form, for your child, and then sign the form at the bottom of the page as acceptance.  It is very important that these forms are returned to the school office as soon as possible so that school are aware of your wishes regarding your child. 
Thank you for your continued support.

Kind Regards, 

Mrs A Maddison

Head Teacher

[image: image14.png]rCYBER

ESSENTIALS

v




PARENTAL CONSENT FORM

	NAME OF PUPIL:
	

	DATE OF BIRTH:
	
	YEAR GROUP


PLEASE PUT A TICK OR A CROSS IN THE BOXES BELOW.

USE OF SOCIAL MEDIA– PARENTAL AGREEMENT


[image: image1]  By ticking this box I give permission for photographic images and video media, of my child, to be posted on Hurworth Primary‘s Facebook and Twitter pages.


[image: image2]  By ticking this box I understand that the school takes any inappropriate online behaviour (either by staff, parents/relatives or pupils) seriously. School will respond to observed or reported inappropriate or unsafe behaviour promptly. This includes, but is not limited to, creation of online groups that contain the school name, pupil and staff information. 

I will support the school by promoting safe use of the Internet and digital technology at home.  I will inform the school if I have any concerns. 

PHOTOGRAPHS/VIDEO CLIPS OF CHILDREN – PARENTAL CONSENT FOR USE BY OUR SCHOOL


[image: image3]  (FOUNDATION PARENTS ONLY) - By ticking this box I give permission for photographic images, of my child, to be placed in the Foundation between us books (which are handed out to Foundation Stage Parents on a weekly basis) and I also give permission for photographic images of my child, individual and group, to be placed in my child’s and other foundation children’s learning journeys, which are handed out at the end of the school year.


[image: image4]  By ticking this box I give permission for photographic images, of my child, to be displayed around school.


[image: image5]  By ticking this box I give permission for photographic images to be used in Head of School Newsletters, where appropriate, and/or video media, of my child, to be used by the school for marketing (i.e. School website, prospectus, local news).


[image: image6]  By ticking this box I give permission for my child to be included in photographic images and video media, in school events and for recording of performances.


[image: image7]  I understand the school has the policies around use of digital images, photography and videos and the equipment used to take them, and I support these.  I understand that children will take pictures themselves as part of the curriculum on school provided devices. These images may be printed.

I understand that school will not use personal information or full names of any child or adult in a photographic image or alongside their work in publicity that reasonably promotes the work of the school. If a child appears in a photograph on their own, school will not use their first or surname. 
I understand that school will only take photographs or videos of my child that are suitable, decent and will not cause upset or embarrassment. 

I understand that school will not re-use any photographs or recordings after your child leaves the school without additional consent.

Any digital copies of photos/media or personal information/data about my child taken from the school premises will be kept safe by being password protected and encrypted either on a laptop, iPad or memory stick provided by the school for work use only,

Paper copies of images or personal information e.g. in workbooks, assessment information will be kept in a secure location in staff homes when not in transit. Staff have signed to say they understand and will uphold the rules and regulations surrounding this.

USE OF MOBILE DEVICES ON SCHOOL PROPERTY – PARENTAL CONSENT FOR USE BY OUR SCHOOL AND USE WITHIN SCHOOL


[image: image8]  By ticking this box I understand that I will be verbally notified at the start of school performances/productions if I can or cannot take photographs and videos of the children.

I will follow the instructions given. This is to keep school in line with current safeguarding requirements and applies to other relatives or friends who come to support my child.

I agree I will not share online any photographs of children other than my own, or any member of staff, the governing body, volunteers or visitors I am allowed to take at school events without permission. This applies to other relatives or friends that also take photographs or videos.

I understand that I am not to use any personal mobile equipment e.g. mobile phones or tablets on the school premises without express permission from a member of staff. This applies to other relatives or friends who come into school.

My mobile phone will be switched to silent or turned off while I am on the school premises. This applies to anyone entering the school building.

If I need to use this equipment, I will ask a member of staff who will direct me to a designated area.

I understand that if I or another adult comes to collect my child and I am on my mobile phone, staff will not hand over my child until I have finished my call.

DIRECT DIGITAL MESSAGES FROM PTA TO PARENT

[image: image9]  
By ticking this box I give permission for Hurworth Primary School PTA to contact me via text messaging service for information relating to marketing for the PTA; including, but not exclusive to, fundraising, meetings, events etc.

DIGITAL MESSAGES FROM PTA TO PARENT SENT BY SCHOOL


[image: image10]  
By ticking this box I give permission for Hurworth Primary School to contact me via text messaging service on behalf of Hurworth Primary School PTA for information relating to marketing for the PTA; including, but not exclusive to, fundraising, meetings, events etc.

ONLINE SAFETY AGREEMENT – PARENTAL CONSENT FOR USE BY OUR SCHOOL


[image: image11]  By ticking this box I give permission for my child to access internet services within school.

By ticking I accept that ultimately the school cannot be held responsible for the nature and content of materials accessed through the Internet and mobile technologies, but I understand that the school takes every reasonable precaution to keep pupils safe and to prevent pupils from accessing inappropriate materials.  I understand that the school can, if necessary, check my child’s computer files and the Internet sites they visit at school and if there are concerns about my child’s e-safety or e-behaviour they will contact me.  I understand that the school takes any inappropriate online behaviour (either by staff, parents/relatives or pupils) seriously. School will respond to observed or reported inappropriate or unsafe behaviour promptly. This includes, but is not limited to, creation of online groups that contain the school name, pupil and staff information. 

I will support the school by promoting safe use of the Internet and digital technology at home.  I will inform the school if I have any concerns. 

EDUCATIONAL/RECREATIONAL VISITS - PARENTAL CONSENT FOR A ROLLING PROGRAMME OR SERIES OF LOCAL VISITS


[image: image12]  By ticking this box I understand that my child may leave the establishment premises for local visits as outlined in the establishment’s educational visits policy and hereby give my consent for my child to participate in such visits. I also understand that my child may leave the establishment premises at other times when I will be informed separately by letter and when further consent will be required of me.

I undertake to inform the visit leader/head as soon as possible of any change in the medical or other circumstances after the date shown below.

I agree to my son/daughter receiving emergency medical or dental treatment of any nature as considered necessary by the medical authorities present.

I agree that if my child urgently requires medical or dental treatment and it is not possible to contact me/us, the visit leader in charge at the time is authorised on my/our behalf to give consent to such emergency treatment.

	Signed:


	Name
	
	Parent/Carer

	Date:



	Signed:


	Name
	
	Parent/Carer

	Date:




This form should be completed annually. If a request is made subsequently for the withdrawal of the form a note or letter to that effect will be placed on the file and the copy of the form will be crossed through stating that the form has been withdrawn and the date on which such withdrawal takes effect.
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Lingfield Education Trust is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee in England and Wales (Registered no: 08027885 )  whose registered office is at Corporation Road Community Primary School, Corporation Road, Darlington, DL3 6AR 
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